Commissioner Sirocco
Dept. of Public Works
City Hall
Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
Amanda Wildy
21 Saratoga Avenue

South Glens Falls, NY

Commissioner Sirocco,

We just received our water bill and are asking for some relief. We recently moved to our
current residence in Gansevoort. Our properties at 47 Marvin Street, 5 and 3 Van Rensselaer Street all
run through one water and sewer line starting at Marvin Street going into 47 into 5 into 3. All 3 houses
have been unoccupied since early March. The water line in 5 broke and filled the basement. We are in
the process of selling both 3 and 5 and when the realtor checked out 5 | found we had an indoor
swimming pool in the basement of 5. | immediately got it fixed but since all houses were vacant had no
idea this was going on. With 3 and 5 being sold and the water and sewer lines now running up Van
Rensselaer Street all 3 houses will have their own line. If we could possibly have some relief on this
water and sewer hill it would be appreciated. Enclosed is a copy of the repair bill from the plumber. |
work during the day and am unable to take phone calls. | would appreciate it if you could call my
parents, William & Joanne Wildy, at the phone number listed below. | authorized them to act on my
behalf. Thank you in advance.

Thank you,
Crvendda LJJAL — 7/£3 / 15
Amanda Wildy 6

Home phone (518)871-1175
Cell phone (518) 587-6798



